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To Whom it May Concern:

Please cover support for people struggling with infertility. People shouldn’t have to go
into crippling debt in order to have a child. This benefits anyone who wants to start a
family, including but not limited to, the LGBTQIA population. This is truly an equity
issue. If you aren’t able to get pregnant through traditional methods, you have to
spend so much money in order to get pregnant that only the financially privileged
really have the option. | am believe in pro-choice, but pro-choice should mean having
the option to biologically have or not have a child if you choose to, not just one
direction. Please pass the bill on February 2nd that would provide fertility support to
Oregonians. Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
Roz Fox
(she, her, hers)



